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BASKETBALL 
 
It’s that time again when we 
begin to hear the bouncing of the 
basketballs hitting the court, the 
whistles blowing and just good 
ole fashioned fun & play. 
 
Basketball registration remains 
open through November 10th.   
 
Please visit our basketball page 
for upcoming practice schedule: 
https://www.chesternh.org/activit
ies-programs/pages/basketball 
 
The middle level divisions will  
begin the week of November 6th. 
Practices for 5/6 and 7/8 will be 
at the Chester Academy gym. 
 
The 3/4 boys and 3/4 girls 
divisions will begin the week of 
November 13th with practices at 
the Multi-Purpose Room (MPR).  
 
K-1-2 FUNdamentals Basketball 
will be split into Beginner skills 
and Advanced skills and is set to 
begin December 16th at the MPR. 
 
Sign up now! Register online at 
https://sports.bluesombrero.com/
Default.aspx?tabid=644496  
 
Thank you to the volunteers who 
have agreed to coach this season.  
You are appreciated! 

SOCCER 
 
Our soccer season is coming to 
an end.  Final practices will be 
held this week with final games 
on Saturday, November 4th.  
Good luck to all the players! 
 
As we wrap up an amazing 
season, let's come together to 
celebrate with a potluck party on 
Sunday, November 5th in the 
MPR from 3-5pm for U6, U8, U10 
and 5-7pm for U12, U15, U18.   
 
Please fill out this form to let us 
know what you wish to bring: 
(https://forms.gle/1W4AvPLq9Eyr

B5G96)  
 
We will also be having our team 
and individual photos done that 
day so come dressed in  your 
uniform. Thank you for making 
our end-of-season celebration 
memorable! 
 
A special thanks to all the 
volunteers who worked 
tirelessly on and off the fields 
this season.  As you may have 
heard, a few of our volunteers 
will be passing the baton this 
season and we will be looking for 
others to pick it up.  Join us 
Wednesday, November 15th for a 
volunteer information night to 
see what all the buzz is about!  

WINTER FESTIVAL 
 

We are pleased to announce that 
the Winter Festival at Spring Hill 
Farm will be back again for a 
third season.   
 
This is a family fun community 
event where groups, committees 
and individuals all come together 
to put on this great family day 
that is Snow Much Fun! 
 

The working group meeting is 
set for Monday, November 20 at 
6:00pm at town offices.  Please 
join us if interested in helping 
with this event. The more 
individuals and groups involved, 
the more fun for our community. 

INFORMATION 

 
Sign-up for Email News Flashes. 
Receive email updates regarding 
all Recreation programs, events, 
leagues, camps, and more 
throughout the year. Simply click 
on Subscribe Me and choose 
Recreation Department News: 
https://www.chesternh.org/ 
 

 

***************************************

Recreation Department 
Mon-Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 
Corinna L. Reishus, Director 
(603) 887-3636, Ext. 100 
director@chesternhrec.org  
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